
Hellenic Classical Charter School – Park Slope  

Parent Teacher Association 

646 Fifth Avenue 

Brooklyn, New York 11215 
 

 

Dear HCCS Parents/Guardians, 

HCCS PTA would like to extend a warm welcome to all new parents and guardians.  

In recent years, we have provided HCCS with much needed extra funds for a 

variety of projects, such as the purchase of blinds for classroom windows, 

laminating and enlarging equipment, and the carpet in the main lobby.  Most 

recently, we have partnered with the school to provide “Chess Fridays”, where the 

children in grades K-5, receive weekly chess instruction. 

The HCCS PTA has many fun-filled activities planned for the 2019-2020 school 

year, including bi-monthly snack sales, a Halloween pumpkin patch, semi-annual book 

fairs, and more!  Volunteers are the foundation to all of our events and we need 

your support. 

Dues are $5.00, and although voluntary, kick-off our fundraising drive for the 

school year.  The PTA has a mailbox located in the school office.  Feel free to 

contact the board regarding any questions and/or suggestions. 

We look forward to meeting you at our meetings; details can be found on the school 

website at www.hccs-nys.org.  Our first PTA meeting will be held on Wednesday, 

September 18, 2019 at 8:30am. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support! 

The HCCS PTA Board 

 

http://www.hccs-nys.org/

